
Project Update: May 2016 
 
In January, February and March 2016 six volunteering workshops were made for planting 
1440 native tree species Lithraea molleoides. 
 
In photo 1, the volunteers are digging pits where the saplings of molle were planted 

 
 
In photo 2, volunteers are filling water barrels to irrigate saplings of molle 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In photo 3, volunteers are planting the saplings of molle 



 
 
In photo 4, we can see the molles subjected to irrigation treatment 

 
 
 


